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Start of work on shared path bridge at Jesmond from 
Monday 11 November 2019 

The NSW Government is funding the Newcastle Inner City Bypass between Rankin 
Park and Jesmond to improve traffic flow and reduce congestion. 

Roads and Maritime Services recently awarded a contract to Daracon Contractors to build a shared path 
bridge over Newcastle Road at Jesmond.  

We will soon start work to establish the site office and compound in Jesmond Park, at the corner of 
Newcastle Road and Robinson Avenue. We will also be carrying out survey work and locating services, 
while setting up safe work areas with safety barriers on Newcastle Road and Coles Street. 

We will be working between 7am and 6pm from Monday to Friday and between 8am and 5pm on 
Saturday. Some night and weekend work will be required to ensure the safety of workers and road users, 
and reduce impacts to motorists during peak hours.  

We are planning to carry out night work in December 2019 to install concrete barriers on Newcastle Road 
and install electrical poles. We will provide you with more information before the work is carried out. 

How will the work affect you? 
The work will involve the use of machinery which generates some noise. We will make every effort to 
minimise noise where possible, including turning off vehicles and machinery when not in use.  

Access for residents will be maintained at all times.  

Traffic changes 
There will be some temporary traffic changes to ensure the work zone is safe. 

Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. For the latest traffic 
updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Contact 
If you have any questions, please contact our project team on 1800 818 433 (24 hours) or email 
jesmondbridge@daracon.com.au. 

For more information about the Newcastle Inner City Bypass between Rankin Park and Jesmond, visit 
rms.nsw.gov.au/rp2j.Thank you for your patience during this important work. 
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Location of work on Newcastle Road, Jesmond 
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      Work area 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 818 433. 
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